Automotive Satsty Offics
Emvironmarnial and Sxfety Engineering

May 12, 2005

My, Kathlean C. DaMeter, Director

Office of Defacta Investigation Safety Assurance
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
400 Seventh Strest, SW.

Washington, D.C. 20590

Dear Mg. DeMeatar:

Subject: EAQ4-023:NVS-212)fa

During a raview of documents previously submitied to the agency in cur December 3, 2004

Request for Cenfidentiality related to the subject informetion request, additional non-confidential
. decuments wers identifiad, Ford Motor Company is praviding bwo copies of these non-confidential

dacuments a2 & supplament to Appendix K in our Novembar 5, 2004 responsa. Thesa documents
are balng resubmiitad without a request for confidantiality in response to Request 12.

Sincerely,

LA

R. A. Nawi
Aaslstant Diractor
Global Automctive Safety Compllance

Attachmant

30 Town Cantar Drive, Dearbon, Michigan 491262738 USA o




